Mr. Speck,

Please review the attached drawing where there is a proposed 5'
encroachment for a building. This encroachment is into a 20' easement
that is only used on the west end of our property for a sewer line that
dead ends approx 10' from cur west property line. Otherwise, it is

unused and has been unused for over 40 years.

Chris Bozeman from the City of Norman Sewer Department gave his OK per
phone call on 29 Oct 12. OKIE has checked the site and says no lines

exist except on the far west side of our property.

We have been advised by city officials that an e-mail from you,
accompanying our letter to the City Clerk, would ease things along for
us and them. Would you please respond by e-mail whether you have any

objections to our 5' encroachment cn a 20' unused area of this easement?

Property identification is as follows:
Lot 12, Block 9

College Manor Addition

1400 Spruce Drive

Norman, Oklahoma

Thank You,
Ron& Deanna Eades

pickblu@cox.net




